
Important Notice
Effective Sunday March 22, 2020

Northern health
connections

Due to the current COVID-19 situation, Northern Health Connections will be restricting 
passenger travel. Recognizing the age and underlying health of our clients, only those 
individuals requiring travel for essential medical appointments will be booked for 
service. Individuals who are mid trip and have a paid return ticket prior to March 22, 
2020 are still eligible to use Northern Health Connections to return home.   

Northern Health Connections will also not be accepting any walk-on passengers, with 
no exceptions.

All bookings must be made at least 24 hours in advance. 

For information, health advice, or virtual screenings and assessments, Northern BC 
residents can call the Northern Health COVID-19 Online Clinic and Information Line at 
1-844-645-7811, to speak to a nurse, physician, or nurse practitioner. Other options for 
health information and advice continue to be available, including calling your primary 
care provider, or contacting HealthLink BC (8-1-1) at any time. For general COVID-19 
health advice and answers to common questions, please continue to visit: http://www.
bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/common-questions
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